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June 1-2 is the Free Fun Weekend in Wisconsin 

(MADISON)- This weekend Wisconsin Parks and the Department of Natural Resources 

celebrate the Free Fun Weekend. All visitors to state parks will have no entry fees, users of DNR 

trails will not need a pass, and no licenses will be needed for fishing. Rep. Gary Hebl, the 

ranking member on the Environment Committee, released the following statement: 

“The Free Fun Weekend is an excellent opportunity for those who don’t normally utilize our 

state parks or trails to try them out,” Hebl said. “Whether it be hiking, biking, picnicking, horse 

riding, fishing, or any other activity, Wisconsin parks and trails are some of the best in the 

country.” 

In addition, DNR is also offering free fishing clinics and equipment rentals at certain sites. To 

find a park, trail, or clinic near you, go to the DNR’s website for more information. 

“I am confident that anyone who sees what Wisconsin parks, trails, and waterways have to offer 

will fall in love,” Hebl said. “I encourage everybody to get out and enjoy Wisconsin’s beautiful 

natural resources whenever they can.” 

-END- 

https://dnr.wi.gov/news/features/article/?id=101

